Letter 5

From: patiofur

To: ETF SMB GIB Feedback

Subject: Insurance

Date: Wednesday, February 8, 2017 7:59:25 AM

Another change to our health insurance would hurt our families. Show that this is not your
mtent. Do not eliminarets option 14.

Thank you

Patrick hoeth

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE smartphone





